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Dear Rumboldswhyke families,  
 
Over the weekend, three students from the University of Chichester worked their magic on our woodland 
area. As part of their final year project, they were tasked with developing the area to provide an 
environment which is sustainable and inviting for our woodland activity sessions. A huge thank you to 
Jamie, Millie, Sian who gave up their time to weed, paint, create, cut, chop, tidy ...... the list is endless.  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
A huge thank you also to the Coop, the council and to Mr King who provided funding and sourced 
resources for the team. 
 
If you have any redundant, kitchen utensils, bowls, plates, cups etc for our mud kitchen, that you are 
able to donate, we would be very grateful.  Nothing sharp or made of china please. 
 
Chichester Gala 
Thank you to the children and volunteers who have signed up to walk the Gala procession as part of a 
Rumboldswhyke troop. Unfortunately, many families have already planned their jubilee celebrations for 
the 4th June and are unable to join us. It is with great sadness that we will have to withdraw from the 
procession due to insufficient numbers. 
 
 
Jubilee Party 
Thank you for the jubilee decorations for our 
street party next Friday. If anyone has any  
additional flags for the children to wave, they  
would be greatly appreciated. We are praying for sunshine as we will be arranging a series of activities 
for the children to take part in. We will finish with our street party celebration under the canopy. 
 
Don't forget to start thinking about your cupcake creation for our Jubilee Bake Off  
 

Create and bake a cupcake fit for the Queen? 
Ask the children to think about flavours and decoration to  
create something truly special for the platinum jubilee.  
Send your cake in on Friday morning, the children will then get to eat 
their creation during the celebration in the afternoon, Friday 27th May. 
 

Sports Day - Save the Date 
This year we are pleased to say we can invite parents to Sports day. Yay! We are  
planning to hold Sports Day on Wednesday 22nd June at 1:15pm, weather dependent.  
For the budding athletes amongst you, start limbering up and get your trainers on,  
ready for the 2022 Rumboldswhyke parents’ race! 
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